TEXAS HIGH SCHOOL
PREVIOUS JH MOVING TO HS REGION VI
JULY 2022

Hello Region VI THSRA Members,

It is hard to believe that it is time to start the new season! Hope everyone stayed safe through this
summer and got to rodeo some. We are looking forward to a great season, with the phone calls | have
received it looks like everyone is ready to start rodeoing.

Our 2022 — 2023 Directors

Region 6 President — David Freeman

HS Vice President — Michael Zuber

JH Vice President — Mike Reed

HS State Directors — David Freeman, Clay Ohrt, and Tommy Ohrt
JH State Directors — Craig Boyd, Yancy James, and Ann Wentzel
Secretary JH & HS — Anne Dollery

We are so proud of Region VI and the main reason is because of you the members and their parents. WE
HAVE the greatest volunteers and believe me we could not pull these region rodeos off without each and
every one of you. We usually have plenty of help and are always looking for more, especially setting up
barrels and poles. It takes no past experience to get involved in our region; we will train anyone that is
willing to help us. Believe me, the more help we have the quicker and smoother our rodeos run.

Our first rodeo for the season will be the weekend of August 27-28, 2022. You will need to check in
between 7:00 and 8:45am. MANDATORY MEETING IN THE STANDS AT 9AM.

CHECK IN — is mandatory for the FIRST RODEO (after that will only be if you are on the Need to See List).
You will need to have all your paperwork uploaded into your membership portal prior to the start of the
rodeo. You will not be able to participate until correct paperwork is uploaded, if you need help reach
out to Anne. At check in, you will receive a rule book, back number, Ford Raffle tickets, Bloomer tickets,
Ad Sales Form, and various other important papers from the state and national office.

MANDATORY MEETING for every contestant and parents will be in the stands. Don’t worry we will give
the barrel racers plenty of time to warm up. We will be going over all the rules of NHSRA that we feel
need to be addressed and we will be introducing the student officers, and student event directors.
Nomination for the Student Officer and Event Directors must be completed before August 19, 2022. You
will see the nomination QR codes in this package and Facebook. Once nominations have closed, voting
will begin on August 22 and will end August 27 at 8:30am. QR codes will be posted on Facebook page and
sent out on Remind.







